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Eric Mueller – Maintenance Engineer

I have been working at St. Celestine School for over 10 years now and can’t believe
how quickly the time has gone. I especially enjoy working with the staff and students.
My nickname here at school is MacGyver because I often take odds and ends to fix or
construct new things the teachers may need to help them in their classrooms.

My wife and I were married in St. Celestine Church 38 years ago. We have 4 children,
all of whom graduated from St. Celestine School, and we recently became grandparents
and enjoy spending time with our grandsons. I still enjoy activities with my children
including camping, boating, hockey, and playing Frisbee golf.


